
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Miracle Beach Families,  

Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 

 

 Water Bottles for Students – Water Bottles were distributed on Tuesday (January 24), it has 

been great to see so many students using them!! 

 

Thank you Forbidden Zone Pizza and Espresso Bar and MainRoad North Island for their 

donations that allowed us to provide water bottles to all of our students free of charge.    

 

Below is a coupon for Forbidden Zone Pizza and Espresso Bar, please present it at your next 

time of purchase for 20% of you order.    

 

 



 
 

 

 

 Next MBE PAC Event is Financial Literacy! - To follow our craft fair in December where we 

learned a little about commerce, the next event is all about money management.    

  

On Monday, February 13th, we have a CPA professional volunteering her time to come and 

provide a couple of workshops at the school.  If you or your child are interested in attending 

one or both sessions, please RSVP here.  (If your RSVP is for one event and not the other, you 

can just put the number 0 attending for the second one.)  

  

Everyone is welcome to come to the following events;  

1. From 1:30-2:30 Parents are invited to come to the school for the workshop called “How 

to talk to your kids about money”.  

2. From 2:45-3:45 Parents and Students are invited for a kid-friendly session called “Needs 

and Wants”.  Although all children and parents are invited to attend, the workshop is 

designed for kids in grade 3 and above.  Parents are encouraged to attend with their 

children, but it is not necessary.  Note: The session will finish after the bus has left the 

school.    

More information will be sent out closer to the date.  Please be sure RSVP by Friday, February 

10th at 12 noon if you are planning to attend.    

  

If you are interested about learning more, please visit the BCCPA website here:  

https://www.bccpa.ca/cpa-financial-literacy-program/financial-literacy-sessions/how-to-teach-

your-kids-about-money/ 

 

https://www.bccpa.ca/cpa-financial-literacy-program/financial-literacy-sessions/grades-4-5-

needs-and-wants/  

 

If you have any questions about the event, please contact Heather Morris: 

heathervmorris@outlook.com   

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DDQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__cHY8ylUQzNOSEM3NU5RU0laRENXQlZXQ09MUkFLSS4u&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9bvW66qO6svfzL7wwwcv8fxdIiw%2Bv%2BOjeAz2iJ%2FDGRw%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DDQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAAO__cHY8ylUQzNOSEM3NU5RU0laRENXQlZXQ09MUkFLSS4u&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9bvW66qO6svfzL7wwwcv8fxdIiw%2Bv%2BOjeAz2iJ%2FDGRw%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bccpa.ca%2Fcpa-financial-literacy-program%2Ffinancial-literacy-sessions%2Fhow-to-teach-your-kids-about-money%2F&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=liER4Eb02rAqN0eO8LwDEkFmwJNyif01wnO37jrXIe4%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bccpa.ca%2Fcpa-financial-literacy-program%2Ffinancial-literacy-sessions%2Fhow-to-teach-your-kids-about-money%2F&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=liER4Eb02rAqN0eO8LwDEkFmwJNyif01wnO37jrXIe4%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bccpa.ca%2Fcpa-financial-literacy-program%2Ffinancial-literacy-sessions%2Fgrades-4-5-needs-and-wants%2F&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fi85WQulx7rqI0fJbeBMvriFU2S8SeZSRrmtiomvS1o%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bccpa.ca%2Fcpa-financial-literacy-program%2Ffinancial-literacy-sessions%2Fgrades-4-5-needs-and-wants%2F&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6bf5ac8626cb416379dd08daff2ad80d%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638102856733739372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fi85WQulx7rqI0fJbeBMvriFU2S8SeZSRrmtiomvS1o%3D&reserved=0
mailto:heathervmorris@outlook.com


 Events Committee Meeting - We have our first Events Committee meeting set for Jan 30th from 

7-7:30pm.   If you are interested in joining the committee, please let Heather Morris know and 

she will send you the Zoom link.  It will be an informal meet-and-greet where we will talk about 

the objectives of the committee as well as upcoming events like the one on Feb 13th.   Email: 

heathervmorris@outlook.com    

 

 The Big Bad Musical- We are super excited to be doing a school musical this year! Any student 

in Grades 4-7 is welcome to participate. Auditions were held this week, and the main speaking / 

singing parts have been assigned. All students from Grades 4-7 are invited to be in the 

“Gallery”, which means they will be singing on stage throughout the musical. Everyone in the 

Gallery will be dressed as a fairy tale character or a storybook character. Next week, a 

permission form will be coming home for any students who wish to join the musical. Miss Berg 

and Miss Boersma will be co-directing the musical, so if you have any questions, please speak to 

either of them. 

 

 Choir - Choir is on hold as we begin working on the school musical. All students in choir are 

invited to be in the “Gallery” for the musical. The Wednesday choir practices are now full 

musical practices.  

 

 Bus Information – We have had an increase in bus behaviour since the Winter Break. Please 

take a moment to talk with your students about expected bus behaviour.   

 As a reminder students should not be doing any of the following while they are on the school 

bus: 

• Shouting/making excessive noise 

• Throwing objects 

• Littering 

• Not remaining in assigned seat 

• Moving around while bus is in motion 

• Blocking aisles 

• Spitting 

 

Students who have multiple instances of not following these expectations could be issued a 

suspension from the school bus.   

 

 Hands-off Play - Since returning from Winter Break we have had several small issues regarding 

hands-on play. Unfortunately, these small incidents escalate quickly and cause a multitude of 

other issues.  This week all classes have been reinforcing the expectation of hands-off play and 

we have been making daily announcements to remind students.  Please take a moment to talk 

with your students about these expectation.  If they notice other students not following 

expectations, please remind them to let any of the staff on supervision know.    

 

 

 

mailto:heathervmorris@outlook.com


 Basketball – Thanks to Mr. Biegler (6/7 Boys) and Ms. Berg/ Ms. Gravel (6/7 Girls) for coaching 

basketball this year.  Please see the schedule below.   

 

Date 6/7 Girls Team 6/7 Boys Team 

February 1 @ Gaglardi Home Game 

February 8 Home Game @ NIDES 

February 15 @ Airport Elementary @ Gaglardi 

 

 

 Kindergarten Registration – Opens January 16th 

Parents are asked to register their children at their current neighbourhood catchment school 

using the online registration located on our website www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-

registration starting Monday January 16, 2023.   

 

To determine your neighbourhood catchment school, please visit our district website at, click 

on “Schools” and go to “Schools Locator”.   

 

If you live in an area where busing is provided, please complete a Bus Transportation 

Registration Form which is located at https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-

transportation.   

 

Please see the attachment below for more details.  

 

Pictures 

 

http://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-registration
http://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-registration
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-transportation
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-transportation


 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Community Information 

 

 

 

Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Respectfully, 

Zale Darnel 

Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

